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I am writing in Opposition of HB 3075. This modification will do nothing to stop 

criminal acts, this will only limit rights of Law Abiding Citizens. Our rights as 

Oregonians are constantly under attack and are being stripped at an alarming rate. 

Put more effort and money into catching criminals, and holding those accountable. I 

don’t see the Oregonian Politicians attacking the Alcohol, Automotive, or Fast Food 

industry, which lead to way more deaths in this state than by Firearms.  


